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QUOTE FROM CHANEY ADAMS, GOVERNOR HALEY’S PRESS SECRETARY: "Governor Haley and her team visited Lee 
during her first term, and the governor was in contact with SLED Chief Keel and Corrections Director Stirling
throughout yesterday's incident. Going forward, we will do what we have always done in the face of a challenge: 
regroup and continue to find ways to keep order and protect those that work there. We commend Chief Keel, 
Director Stirling and all of the officers who worked nonstop on the ground to resolve the issue."
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